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November 4
th
  

 
 

 

Business Meeting 

Sunday, Nov 4
th

 

6:00pm 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you veterans! 

 
November 11th 

 
 

 

Sunday, Nov 18th- The Lord’s Supper 
Thanksgiving Potluck after the service 
Community Service- Cornerstone- 6pm 

 

NO Wednesday activities on Nov 21st 
 

 
 
 

 

Operation Christmas Child 
Collection Sunday  

November 11
th
  

Packing info and donation envelopes are on 
the foyer table

 

Nov 4th 
  9:00am 

 

http://www.meadowbrookbaptistchurch.org/


From My Heart 
to Yours 

 

by PastorVan Bebber 
On November 11

th
, we will 

celebrate the 100
th

 anniversary of 

the end of World War I.  At the 

11
th

 hour, on the 11
th

 day, of the 

11
th

 month of 2018 the Armistice 

was signed that brought an end to 

what was then known as the 

Great War.  116,708 American 

soldiers sacrificed their lives in 

the service of our country.  For 

many years November 11
th

 was 

commemorated as Armistice 

Day.  After WWII, there was a 

movement to make November 

11
th

 a day to remember all 

Veterans, and on June 1, 1954 

Congress officially made 

November 11
th

 Veterans Day.  

We cannot say thank you enough 

for all the men and women who 

have served in our nation’s armed 

forces.  I want to especially thank 

all the men and women from our 

church who have served.  We 

owe you a debt of gratitude. 

 

The fourth Thursday of this 

month, November 22
nd

, is of 

course Thanksgiving Day.  We 

have much to give thanks for as a 

nation but also as a church and as 

individuals for all that God has 

given us and constantly provides 

for us.  I Thessalonians 5:18 says, 

“In everything give thanks for 

this is God’s will concerning you 

in Christ Jesus.”  Join with me on 

Sunday, November 18
th

 as we 

have a day of Thanksgiving that 

Sunday with the observance of 

the Lord’s Supper and Church 

Thanksgiving Potluck dinner 

after the morning service.  Let’s 

invite others to come give thanks 

with us on the 18
th

! 

 

As always, I am thankful for each 

of you.  I love you and I love 

being your Pastor! 
 

 

THANK YOU~ 

A simple “thank you” is not 

enough to express how much 

we appreciate all of the 

cards and kind expressions 

of love shown to us during 

Pastor Appreciation month.  

We love you and are so 

blessed to serve along-side 

you! 

       Pastor David & Patricia 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 If you would like to 

purchase a poinsettia for the 

auditorium in memory/honor of  

a loved one, please complete the 

bulletin insert and place in the 

offering plate.  $8 each. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Al’s ½ Note   
There is something that is going 

on in central United States right 

now… it is harvest time. 

Everywhere you look, there is 

some type of activity going on 

that pertains to harvesting this 

crop of grain. This massive and 

abundant amount that we have 

been blessed with comes from the 

Good Lord. We read in Psalms 

65:9--“YOU (LORD) care for the 

land and water it; You enrich it 

abundantly.  The streams of God 

are filled with water to provide 

the people with grain, for you 

have ordained it.”   All we see 

and focus on is just in our tiny 

part of the country. God has 

blessed us with this crop, and it 

will have a profound and positive 

effect throughout the world. But 

there is a more important crop at 

hand that we over look--the 

people that don’t know Jesus 

Christ.  Jesus said, “Open your 

eyes and look at the fields! They 

are ripe for Harvest.” (John 4)  

And in Matthew we read, “The 

harvest is plentiful but the 

workers are few. Ask the Lord of 

the harvest therefore, to send out 

workers into His harvest field.” 

One of the most important 

commands of Jesus is: “Therefore 

go and make disciples…baptizing 

them… teaching them to obey 

everything I have commanded 

you.”  If you are a follower of 

Jesus Christ, you have been 

bought and paid for. He owns 

you.  You don’t belong to 

yourself, you belong to Jesus.  He 

has given us marching orders that 

we are to follow.  We need to 

decide if we really belong to 

Jesus or this world.  All that we 

work for ourselves is irrelevant. 

Only what is done for Him will 

last.  Everything else is not 

important, only what we do for 

Him. 

Can you now really sing the 

song, “Now I belong to Jesus”? 

Sunday mornings 
9:30am 

for all ages 
 

Build relationships & 
study the Bible 

in a small setting. 
The coffee is always on! 

 



 
 
 

Youth Events Coming Up: 
-Nov   4   Breakfast- 9am 
-Nov 18   Lord’s Supper  
               Thanksgiving Potluck              
     Community Service 
-Nov 25  Youth Video Challenge 
               5-7pm  
 
 

Join us weekly for:       
                    The Gathering 
                 Sunday 9:30am 
 
 

                     
“So, What’s the Big Deal?” 

Teens have questions, 
God’s Word has answers! 

 
 

 

***************** 

 

 

Keep up with Meadowbrook 
happenings……. 

 
www.meadowbrookbaptistchurch.org 

 

 

Election Day- November 6th 

 

 

 
Sunday School for all ages 
every Sunday- 9:30am  
 

 
Pre-K thru 6th grade 

Wednesdays 
7:00-8:00pm 

 

 

 

 
Sunday School teachers  

Nursery/Preschool volunteers 
TeamKID helpers 

Contact Pastor for more info. 
             
 
 

 
 

 

 

To our Family and Friends 

November 
  1 Rita Brummett 
  1 Tyler Lancaster 
  6 Brian Rector 
  9 Kaye Rector 
12 Baleigh Jordan 
14 Anna King Lippert 
19 Kinleigh Brummett 
20 Rachael Dugger 
23 Marc Brown 
25 Justin Gwinn 
28 Mary Crocker 
We want to include all of our church 
family.  Please let us know if we have 
overlooked your birthday. 
 
 
 

Building Cleaning & Mowing  
Sign-ups 

Volunteers are needed to clean 
the building once a month. 
Sign-up sheet for November & 
December is on the office door.    
Thank you for serving with a 
servant’s heart!  
 
 
 

Building/AC update… 
The new air conditioning has 
been installed in the educational 
wing.  PRAISE THE LORD!!! 
If you feel led to continue giving 
towards the Building/AC fund 
please mark your check & 
envelope “Building/AC.  Money 
will be used for some much 
needed repairs and updates to 
the building. 
Thank you for giving above and 
beyond.  
 
 
 
 

Financial News Year-to-Date 
As of October 28

th
 

Needed to date       $   85,570.00 
Received to date $   67,338.59 
 
Checking Account   $     3,772.49 
Boiler/AC to date   $        220.99 
State Mission to date $          60.00

Meadowbrook 
Youth Ministries 
 

Wednesday 
    7:00pm  
 

and check out 
our website 

http://www.meadowbrookbaptistchurch.org/


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PASTOR: 
David L. Van Bebber 

      Church:  (217) 438-3428 
Cell Phone:  (217) 836-9117 

 

Sunday Schedule 
  9:30a.m. - Bible Study for all  
10:40a.m. - Morning Worship 
   
   

Wednesday Schedule 
  6:15p.m. - Praise Team   
  7:00p.m. - Adult Bible Study 
                 - TeamKID 
    - Youth IGNITE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

†Faithful Servants in November† 

             Nursery: Babies - Two's           Three’s - Five's Safety   
   4th     Cinda Cain  Kristi Lancaster Nick Rector 
 11th     ________________ Stacey Mitkos Lonnie Cain  
 18th     Cinda Cain _____________ Josh Brummett 
 25th     ________________ Sherri Dugger Zack Rector 
  
        
      
 Ushers    Counting Team 
    4th   Lonnie Cain, John Cribbett, Zack Rector   Louise Dudley & Sarah Brummett 
  11th    John Cribbett, Zack Rector, Brian Rector   Jodi Rector & Hettie Crocker 
  18th    Zack Rector, Brian Rector, Nick Rector   Brian Rector & Lonnie Cain  
  25th   Brian Rector, Nick Rector, Albert Eller   Kim Brown & Kristi Lancaster 
      
       
MARK YOUR CALENDARS -- IF YOU CANNOT SERVE ON THE DATE INDICATED, PLEASE TRADE WITH 
SOMEONE ELSE.  If you would like to serve as an Extended Session helper, please let Pastor know.    

Meadowbrook Baptist Church 

111 North Iris Drive 

Auburn, Illinois  62615 
Phone: (217) 438-3428 

E-mail: Meadowbrook@royell.org 

 

 
 


